Brooklyn Agricultural Commission
Tuesday, August 23, 2016
7:00 PM

The Buiiding Under the Grandstand at the Brooklyn Fairgrounds

Present: Deb Tanner, Sandy Brodeur, Stan Karro, and Charles Langevin.

C. Langevin motioned to table approval of the July 26, 2016 meeting minutes. 5. Karro seconded. All in
favor; motion carried.

Public Participation: None
Old Business:

Set tentative schedule for joint food safety program: The Committee discussed when to
schedule the joint food safety program. D. Tanner suggested the month of January. S. Brodeur inquired
whether the program will be open to the public. D. Tanner replied yes; an invitation to attend also can
be extended to other agricultural commissions. The Committee discussed possible venues for this
event. D. Tanner agreed to make inquiries regarding the secretary’s office at the Brooklyn Fairgrounds
as well as the Windham County Extension Center.

C. Langevin motioned to hold a joint food safety program in January 2017 at a to-be-determined
location. S. Brodeur seconded. All in favor; motion carried.

New Business:
Set up display at fair

S. Brodeur motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:14 PM. Motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Shelley Hopkins
Recording Secretary




